Clark offers
Running Start
info nights

_ High school sophomores
‘and juniors can learn how
ito take the next step in
' their education by attend-
ving one of two Running
'Start information nights
at Clark College.

The sessions will be held
from 7 to 8 p.m. Wednes-
day, Jan. 18 and Thurs-
,day, Jan. 26 in the Clark
College gymnasium in the
O’Connell Sports Center,
located on the southwest
corner of Clark College’s
main campus, 1933 Fort
Vancouver Way, Vancou-
Ver.

Running Start allows
eligible juniors and seniors
to take classes to earn
college credit while they
fulfill their high school
graduation requirements.
Students  attend = regu-
lar Clark classes during
the day or in the evening,
along with “regular” col-
lege students. They can
choose from a full range of
academic and professional/
technical courses as long
as the students meet the
criteria and the classes are
college-level. Students pay
for books, transportation,
and some fees. Waivers
and limited textbook as-
sistance are available for
those demonstrating finan-
cial need.

Individuals who need
accommodation due to a
disability should call 992-
2314 or 992-2835 (T'TY), or
e-mail tjacobs@clark.edu
two weeks in-advance.

For more information
on Running Start, wvisit
the Clark College website
at www.clark.edu/run-
ningstart. For informa-
tion about the information
nights, call 992-2366.




